SOCIETY FOR NEUROSCIENCE

5 th ANNUAL MEETING

Public Lecture

by

FRED PLUM, M.D.
Chairman,
Department of Neurology
Cornell University Medical College



entitled

date/time

place

CONTRIBUTIONS BY NEUROSCIENCE TO PREVENTING BRAIN DAMAGE — PAST & FUTURE

Wednesday, November 5, 1975 6:30 P.M.

Grand Ballroom East, New York Hilton Hotel, New York City

INTENDED FOR AND OPEN TO THE PUBLIC

Taking care of the brain: what has biomedical science contributed in the last 25 years?

Who provided the funding?

Which scientists were involved?

Where do we go from here?

For further information contact: Society for Neuroscience

9650 Rockville Pike

Bethesda, Maryland 20014

(301) 530-8955